MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB

Meeting was held at the Holiday Inn at 7 A.M. on October 22, 1980. Pete Gist presiding.

Those in attendance were:

Floyd Boze Pete Gist Lou Rodriguez
Bob Stephens Dick Brown Jim Hargrove
Charles Hartman Carl Lambert All Ligrani
Jack Eggleston Chuck Jacobson Maury Fitch

- 1. Pete Gist read letter from Carl Lambert opposing proposed membership of Steve Turner on grounds that he does not qualify for membership in Rotary. Motion to vote on whether or not to accept Steve Turner as a member. Accepted with one (1) negating vote and one (1) abstention.
- 2. Gist read letter requesting nominations for District Governors for 1982/83. Letter referred to Nomination Committee for action.
- 3. Gist appointed a committee consisting of Bob Stephens, Al Ligrani, Lou Rodriguez and Jim Hargrove, to meet with the Innkeeper of The Holiday Inn. Purpose of meeting is to correct deficiencies of service for club meetings.
- 4. Committee Chairmen to report on six month accomplishments of individual committees at a meeting on January 12, 1981.
- 5. Gist read letter from Harris County Youth Village thanking the club for food donated to the Village.

Marles Handson a